

QUEENSLAND COUNCIL FOR CIVIL LIBERTIES

GPO Box 2281 Brisbane 4001

visit us at www.qccl.org.au

Mr John Frame

By Email: jvframe@ozemail.com.au

Dear Sir

Age of Consent

I refer to your email to Mr Terry O'Gorman dated 23 April 2010 concerning the form of the age of consent in Queensland.

Your email was discussed at the last meeting of the executive of the Council which was held on 10 May 2010.

The executive instructed me to advise that the Council would support a reform of the law to provide that the age of consent for homosexual acts to be the same for males as it is for females irrespective of whether the sexual acts are heterosexual or homosexual.

Please let us know if we can be of further assistance in respect of this matter.

Yours faithfully

Michael Cope President

For and on behalf the

Queensland Council for Civil Liberties

2 June 2010

Cc: Mr Terry O'Gorman

By Email: robyn@robertsonogorman.com.au